
Dear Parents 

Namaste ! 

We are aware that the national lockdown on account of coronavirus outbreak 

needs to be tackled thoughtfully and strategically and we know that you are 

taking all the safety measures for your family’s well-being. 

  

As teaching faculty, we deeply care about the welfare of our dear students. We 

wish to help our children cope with the times and use their time productively. 

We insist the they focus on : self-care, self- development and personal 

hygiene. 

Following the rules of isolation and maintaining safe distance is crucial for 

individual and societal well-being. 

      Kindly remain calm about your child’s academic progress. We assure you 

that once school reopens, students will receive complete support in attaining 

academic excellence. Meanwhile, we will be sending short assignments through 

class WhatsApp groups to keep the learning process on track. We request you 

to limit their use of technology (Phone/Tab/Computer/Laptop etc.), preferably 

to a maximum of one or two hours. Kindly encourage your wards to develop 

new hobbies and enjoy creative indoor activities. 

Experiencing the importance of contributing to household routines & practicing 

good hygiene, spending time on education and improving one’s 

knowledge are the vital lessons to be learned during this period. I’ve 

emphasized on the same in my message to the students and urge you to help 

them in following these suggestions. Working as a team, we, parents & the 

teaching community can ensure that our ward’s learning experience is 

enriched.    

I always believe that time is the greatest teacher and we must make use of this 

time to identify hidden opportunities.   

Wishing you good health and a brighter tomorrow!  

C. Rama Devi 

Sr. Principal, 

BVBPS 


